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The DMV should not have ANY part in voter registration.  It is the responsibility of 

each voter to go to the County Clerk's office and register there.  But this measure is a 

step in the right direction.  So I support ending the automatic registration of a person 

just because they secure a driver's license in our state.  There is no real hope that 

the person even is a citizen, or of responsible behaviors to be allowed to vote.  Voting 

persons must be citizens first, and uphold the constitution of the USA and the state of 

Oregon.  We don't know this just from them acquiring a driver's license.   

I support this measure, HB2585 


